
From: Carole Macdonald
Sent: 22/06/2024 11:07:46 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Application Number: DA2024/0675

To whom it may concern,
I write to support the proposed application to add sporting facilities to Pittwater, namely
pickleball courts.
With an aging community and pickleball largely being played by that aging community, the
peninsular needs more dedicated sporting facilities to encourage health and ongoing mobility.
Playing the sport is challenging on multisport courts as the game is played quickly and line
calls questionable and other sport lines can confuse line calls. Dedicated pickleball courts will
be a valuable and well supported resource for the local and extended community as a whole,
not just adding health benefits but also social benefits.
I look forward to this initiative being approved and built and support the application
wholeheartedly.
Sincerely
Carole MacDonald
9 Noolinga Rd Bayview 2104
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